Paper D-1

Presbytery of Detroit
Report of the Coordinating Cabinet
June 16, 2020

The Coordinating Cabinet nominates the following to the Nominating Committee.

Class-2021 Rev Kent Clise H.R.
Class-2022  Rev John Pavelko Walled Lake Crossroads

The Coordinating Cabinet reports the following for the information of Presbytery:

1. The Coordinating Cabinet approved the following dates for its remaining meetings in 2020: August 24"
and November 2" at 3pm.

2. The Coordinating Cabinet received a report from the Transitional General Presbyter Search Committee.
The Coordinating Cabinet has approved the Ministry Information Form for the search. (Paper D-A for the
March 13, 2020 Presbytery Meeting)

3. The Coordinating Cabinet has approved the docket and pre-presbytery meeting requests for June by Doug
Portz, our Board of Pensions representative, so he can describe significant improvements to the Benefits
Plan.

4. The Coordinating Cabinet heard and endorsed a proposal by the Trustees to match funds received by Alma
College from churches for its capital funds drive, to a maximum of $20,000.

5. The Cabinet approved PYC’s youth mission blast this summer on two separate dates with the submitted
safety protocols in place.

6. The Coordinating Cabinet directed that the letter prepared by Planning and Visioning with regard to
resuming in-person worship be sent to the Presbytery from the Leadership Team and the Planning and
Visioning Team.

7. The Coordinating Cabinet recommended the Presbytery approve items listed in the Stated Clerk’s
Omnibus motion (Paper B-2).



